
Meeting Notice 
Indigent Legal Services Board 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Indigent Legal Services Board (ILSB) will be 
holding a regular meeting on Friday, April 5, 2024 at 11:00 AM. The meeting will 
be held at the Association of the Bar of the City of New York, located at 42 West 
44th Street, New York, New York.  

The meeting will also be available by videoconference and recorded for 
public viewing. After the meeting is over, ILS will post on its website 
(https://www.ils.ny.gov/) an announcement about the meeting with a link to a 
recording of it. Those interested in attending can obtain instructions for the 
WebEx meeting by emailing Liah Darlington (liah.darlington@ils.ny.gov).   

 

Date of Notice: March 26, 2024 

Name of Person Preparing the Notice: Mindy Jeng 

Contact e-mail: liah.darlington@ils.ny.gov 

 


